
For More
Information

aplusaz.org
520.265.5589

Scan this code to
subscribe to Archer TV

on You Tube!






1/20/23- Last Day for 
re-enrollment



1/23/23- Open enrollment

begins





Weekly News January 16th
Dear Archers and Parents, 

I hope this newsletter finds you all well. As a reminder, there are three days left for re-enrollment. It is very important that you re-enoll your
child at this time to secure your spot before we open enrollment for everyone else on January 23rd. Check your email sent last Friday for more
information.

We are currently submitting for state approval an ammendment  to add 6th grade for next year. If you are interested in having your child at A+
for 6th grade call the office to be added to the interest list.

Tutoring
We are offering free tutoring for any students interested in getting extra assistance in math. If your child is interested in this opportunity
please call the office to be put on the list.  Limited spots are available per session.
 
Baseball Information
Baseball preseason is beginning today at A+ field from 4-5:30pm. Bring baseball pants, gloves and running shoes. Registration at Register My
Athlete must be completed and physicals must be turned into the office or Coach Reese prior to particpation.  

 
Sincerely,
Rachele Reese
Principal
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Save The Date

Sports
     

   JV Basketball
    1/18 away game @LFPA

 1/23 away game @ASU West



Varsity Basketball  
1/17 away game @Gila Bend

1/19 home game 7:30pm


 

Wrestling
          1/19 away meet        
 @Canyon State Academy



1/21 away tournament
@Heritage Maricopa


